
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Seb and Olivia practicing their bandaging skills, 
As part of their First Aid Session. 
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School Commissioning Mass 
 A reminder to all families that our School 
Commissioning Mass will be this Sunday the 7th of 
March at 8:30am. We would love to see as many 
families there as possible as this will be an 
opportunity to commission our Year 6 leaders, 
Sacramental students for 2021, Staff, School 
Advisory Council and P&F committee.  
 
Little Joeys  
Our first day of Little Joeys last Friday was very 
enjoyable indeed. It was fantastic to see some 
younger siblings and some new friends enjoy the fun 
that Mrs Kelly had prepared for the group. We look 
forward to welcoming everyone again this Friday the 
5th of March.  
 
P&F/ School Advisory Council Meetings  
 A reminder to our P& F and School Advisory Council 
that our next meetings will be held on Wednesday 
17th March. All parents are welcome to attend our 
P&F meetings which begin at 5:30pm.  
 
Year 5/6 First Aid  
On Friday, our Year 5/6 class participated in a First 
Aid session in order to provide them with some basic 
First Aid knowledge and skills. The session was very 
informative with student having lots of 
opportunities to learn many hands on, practical skills 
in case they are ever needed. Thank you to Mr Geoff 
Aldersea for delivering another quality and 
enjoyable training session for our staff and students.  

 

Whole School Mass 
 Students will be participating in a Whole School 
Mass, led by our Year 4/5 class on Wednesday the 
10th of March. Year 4/5/6 will also participate in 
Reconciliation following the Mass. Parents and 
family members are more than welcome to join us. 
  
Stations of the Cross 
Our Year 6 students will be participating in the 
Stations of The Cross on Wednesday Evening at 7pm 
in the Church.  
 
Assessment Books 
Please look out for your child’s Assessment Books 
coming home at the end of this week or early next 
week. Once you have had a chance to look through 
the new assessments added and have left a 
comment for your child, please send the books back 
to school. 
 
Class Newsletters 
Class Newsletters will be coming home again early 
next week. A reminder that these are also uploaded 
to our school website for future reference if you 
ever need to find them.  
 
Upcoming Important Dates  
Commissioning Mass – 8:30am Sunday 7th March  
Whole School Mass – Wednesday 10th March at 
10:00am  
Stations of the Cross – Wednesday 10th March at 
7:00pm  
P&F and School Advisory Council Meeting – 
Wednesday 17th March  
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Canteen Roster: 
Tuesday 9th March: 
Kirby Bendotti 
 
Tuesday 16th March: 
Esther Thomas 


